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Important Notice for Foreign Visitors Traveling by Train in Sri Lanka 

Sri Lanka Railways has observed fraudulent websites misleading foreign visitors 
by pretending to be official platforms for train ticket bookings.

 To ensure a safe and secure booking experience, 
all foreign visitors are advised to make online train seat reservations 

only through the official Sri Lanka Railways portal:
https://seathttps://seatreservation.railway.gov.lk/

Avoid scams, secure your tickets, and enjoy a hassle-free train journey in Sri Lanka!
Please share this information widely to help visitors travel safely.
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